
HONOLULU CITY COUNCIL
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Dear Colleagues:

TYLER DOS SANTOS-TAM
HONOLULU CITY COUNC)L
DISTRICT VI
TELEPHONE. (805) 768-5006
FAX: (808)768-1176
EMArL dossanlas-ram IA Iionolulu.gov

I appreciated the robust and thoughtful discussion at yesterday’s City Council meeting
regarding Bill 20, CD2, relating to parking. At the hearing, it was clear that more information
from the Department of Transportation Services will be helpful to members as they prepare
for next Tuesday’s Transportation Committee meeting and next month’s City Council
meeting.

Therefore, my office will be drafting a letter to Director Morton, requesting certain additional
information and his Department’s position on various aspects of the Restricted Parking
Zone program. We will be incorporating the various questions and issued raised at
yesterday’s Council meeting into our letter, but if there are specific points that you
would like to see included, please contact Richmond Luzar at x85074 by the close of
business today, September 7, 2023.

We intend to send the letter to Director Morton first thing in the morning tomorrow, Friday,
September 8, and we are requesting the Department’s kOkua in preparing a response in
advance of Tuesday’s Transportation Committee meeting.
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I realize this is a short timeline, but I believe this will help us to
discussion on Bill 20, CD2 and help us to continue our work to
vet this proposal to allow us to have an island-wide framework
of restricted parking zones where appropriate.

Mahalo,

have a well-informed
thoroughly and thoughtfully
regulating the establishment

Tyler Dos Santos-Tam
Councilmember, District VI
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